

Tenterfields Primary Academy



Executive Headteacher: Miss L Buffery, B.Ed (Hons),

NPQH

Tenterfields Halesowen West Midlands B63 3LH



Tel: 0121 289 5020

Email:

info@tenter.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website: www.tenterfieldsprimary.co.uk

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

9th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 Phonics and Handwriting Workshop

We are delighted to be running a Phonics and Handwriting Workshop for parents and carers on Monday 7th March at 2pm.

The aim of the workshop will be to explain how we teach phonics and handwriting at Tenterfields and what you can do to support your child at home.

We have great results with Phonics at Tenterfields and we appreciate the amazing support we receive from parents.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

Please complete the response section on Parentmail forms to let us know if you are able to attend the session or alternatively ring the school office on 0121 289 5020.

Kindest regards,

Miss D'Amone

Mrs Gormley

Miss Buffery















